
10.11.23

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are probably aware, it is Children in Need Day on Friday 17th

November.

To celebrate, we will have a non-uniform day. The theme will be spots
and stripes but there is absolutely no need to buy anything new so
any non-uniform clothes are fine. If you would like your child to
participate, please make a donation to Child in Need via Parent Pay.

We do ask that children do not come to school in pyjamas, onesies or
any sort of fancy dress, princess dress or superhero costume but just
non-uniform clothes with spots or stripes.

Thank you in anticipation of your support,

K�ug���
Mrs K Duggan
Deputy Head


